
Attention All U13 Parents 
The following are important details regarding evaluations: 

We have enough registrations for 2 teams for the 2024-25 season. 

Players will be broken out into 3 groups for evaluation purposes. 

The participants will be evaluated during their respective skills sessions and game play 
throughout this weekend. 

Please continue to monitor the website for which group your child is placed in. Groups will 
be posted by Wednesday night. Please make sure to confirm time slots as players will only 
be allowed to evaluate for the time slot that they are assigned to. 

Evaluation jerseys will be handed out at the front of Dale Fisher Arena prior to your time 
slot. Please check with volunteers to get your assigned jersey. Please make sure all jerseys 
are returned to volunteers after EACH time slot. If your child has 2 time slots in one day, the 
jerseys can be returned after the second time slot. 

Penalties will be called during the game; all penalty calls will result in a penalty shot for the 
opposite team. This will allow all to be always evaluated at 5 on 5 play. 

Goalies will rotate each period to ensure fair distribution of ice time. We have 2 hybrid 
goalies that will dress as players for the skills sessions and the games as goalies will not be 
evaluated at this time. 

Parent volunteers will be needed to run the bench for each game. Parents will not be 
permitted to stand on the same bench as their own child. Reminder that volunteers on the 
bench are not there for coaching purposes. Please do not advise children in any way. These 
volunteers will only be present for opening and closing doors and to do their best to ensure 
equal ice time among players. 

Kids are to play in the positions that they are registered for. 

 

 


